CHRISTMAS FAIR -

Calling children entrepreneurs!

The SFPA are very excited to announce that this year, there will be a limited number of tables available for pupils of St Faith's to sell their crafts/ other goods alongside our traditional stallholders. We have received numerous requests over the years for this facility and we are very pleased to offer this opportunity this year for the first time. There are a few criteria to be met:

- The goods have to be substantially made or contributed to by the children themselves
- The children are expected to sell their goods themselves, although they can be supported by an adult
- They are prepared to share a table, if need be, with another child

We expect there to be a lot of interest, but tables are very limited, so this opportunity will be offered on a first come, first serve basis. If your child is interested in being a student stallholder at this year's Christmas Fair, please can you send an email to christmasfair.sfpa@stfaiths.co.uk with information about your child and the type of merchandise they wish to sell, their Year and contact information for yourself. **The deadline is Friday 6 October 2017.**

We will be in touch as soon as possible thereafter to let you know whether we are able to offer a table this year.

Many thanks

SFPA